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I live in Portland, and I strongly support interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor
as a bike and pedestrian trail. During last year’s Rail Use Advisory Council, more 
than 700 Mainers submitted public comment. The vast majority of these comments 
(>86%) were in favor of interim trail. After much thoughtful deliberation, the Council
voted in favor of interim trail. Please support the outcome of the RUAC process.


